
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th February 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Dent 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 

Tuesday was Safer Internet Day. We have been thinking about how 
to keep our personal information safe online and the possible 
dangers of oversharing. Giovanna Fletcher has made a great video 
sharing top tips on how to allow children to game safely online. It 
can be accessed here: 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/the-basics/giovanna-fletchers-
gaming-tips?collection=parents 

 On Thursday morning, some engineering students came in to 
deliver a lesson using Minecraft. The design brief was to make an 
improvement to Bristol or Bath. The children had some very 
creative ideas and thoroughly enjoyed the session!  


